
I'm John Simpson and I'm the Staff Governor, Chair of the  

Resources Committee, and also provider of Drama to Yr1 and 
Reception. 

I have been involved in the community of St Thom-
as', primarily as an active member of the PTA, then as a staff 

member and as a governor, ever since my eldest daughter first 
started in reception, more years ago than I would care to re-

member, suffice to say she's off to University in Sept. 2017 - so 
a few years ! 

John Simpson  


